Z ပ INFORMATION I 5 Ξ œ 0 | | (J) 20S15 2 ш

It's that time of the year again...

The end of the year is just around the corner and you'll need to have your accounts clear. Please check your Destiny account by going to our Information Center website. http://ferguson.dadeschools.net/Faculty/Departments/Information%20Center/temporary/media.html

You will log in with your p-sync username and password. Directions for Destiny are under the "Destiny for Teachers" link. http://ferguson.dadeschools.net/Faculty/ Departments/Information%20Center/ temporary/media.html

Once again, by now you should have brought in your Mac or Dell laptops to Oscar for him to check, and you should have returned all equipment and materials/books, except for your overhead projector and the cart that corresponds to the projector. Make sure that your name and room number are taped to these two items since they are to remain in your class-

Please notify Ms. Alvarez of any Destiny discrepancies. Do not wait until the end of the year when things begin to get hectic.

Hats off to Ms. Angela Wallace, Mrs. Sydney Arrellana, and Ms. Rossana Gomez! Our statistics indicate they have been using Destiny and our Information resources the most this month. Thank you! Way to go!!!

Cricut Machine

http://www.cricut.com/shop/#0/1/123/3/Cricut/Cricut Expression Machine



Mrs. Hilda M. Vega

Are you familiar with the Cricut machine? We have one in our Information Center and it's great for bulletin boards and special projects. Mrs. Hilda Vega is an expert!! Have her show you what her students have completed using the Cricut!!! She loves it so much that she even got her husband to buy her one for

her house!!!

Mrs. Diana Ruiz has also used the Cricut. She has learned a lot through YouTube and even saved us money by telling us how to re-use the mat instead of having to buy one frequently!! Diana, too, received a personal one as a gift for Mother's Day!



Mrs.Diana Ruiz



FALCON'S NEST

Congratulations to our Falcon's Nest students and teachers, Mrs. Slater and Mrs. Trelles. On April 30th, some of our Ferguson's Falcon's Nest students practiced their skills and brought the toddlers for a reading lesson.



Mrs. Pat Dill

Mrs. Pat Dill went to their classroom last month, dressed as Dr. Seuss, to read Dr. Seuss books to the "little falcons".



Mrs. Nicole Slater



Mrs. Leslie Trelles-Diaz